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Community Collaboration Committee Purpose Statement: 
The Community Collaboration Committee is a link between the Hastings School District and the 
ISD200 community. The committee focuses on identifying avenues to continuously improve the 

district’s communication process for increased transparency and to better articulate the 
district’s goals with its stakeholders. The committee seeks opportunities for shared learning, 
knowledge, awareness, experience, and growth to create a stronger, more united community. 

 
 
Community Collaboration Series #1 Strategic Plan: 
April 8, 2025 6 pm 
 
Attendees:  Dr. Tammy Champa, LynDee Humble, Chair Carrie Tate, Vice Chair Jessica Dressely, Director Mark 
Zuzek, Director Melissa Millner (community collaboration committee chair), Director Matt Bruns (community 
collaboration committee member) 
 
 

Summary 
 
Community members, staff and board members in attendance were asked to participate, give feedback and have 
discussions about our current Strategic Plan and how to improve it.  Topics of discussion included Core Pillars, 
Strategic Anchors, Vision Statement, and the Core Value Statements.  There was an exercise where you could put your 
dollars (represented by green stickers) in the Core Pillars on boards hung around the room that were most important to 
you for District growth.  We broke into groups and had smaller group discussions about the topics and then reported 
some of the key points to the larger group.  Everyone had sheets to write down thoughts and suggestions.  Those sheets 
were gathered at the end of the evening to be compiled into documents that led Dr. Champa and her team to be able to 
bring a working draft to the April 9, 2025 Board Work Session for review.  Thank you to everyone who showed up and 
participated in this important work! 
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